
 

 

Minutes for the November 25, 2013 special meeting of Catharine Township Board of 

Supervisors 

 

 
The board of supervisors for Catharine Township met at 7:00 PM on Monday, November 25, 2013, at 

the Catharine Township Building with Ralph F Rispoli, Marc Daniel Isenberg, and secretary present. 

 

This is a special meeting to interview and appoint a supervisor to replace David Bigelow who moved 

from the township. 

 

Amy Jo White and Mike Norris were the two candidates for the supervisor position.  Amy Jo White 

had another meeting to attend and could not be here.  Both supervisors did talk to Amy Jo White.  

Mike Norris never showed up for the interview and at 6:30 PM Ralph F Rispoli made a motion to 

accept Amy Jo White to replace David Bigelow position as supervisor, seconded by Marc Daniel 

Isenberg.  Unanimous 

 

The supervisors discussed a little bit about looking into the 537 Plan. 

 

Ralph F Rispoli had a complain about sending a non-building subdivision to the engineers.  After a 

discussion Marc Daniel Isenberg said he would look into the ordinance for Subdivision and Land 

Development Ordinance to see if it needs to go to the engineer.   

 

A motion was made by Marc Daniel Isenberg, seconded by Ralph F Rispoli to adjourn. 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Eleanor K Harclerode, Secretary/Treasurer 


